


DoE’s Restrictive Practices Procedure (RPP) outlines the approved circumstances that
necessitate management and control of a child or pupil in educational institutions, including
defence against occupational violence with force that is reasonably necessary; taking
reasonable action to prevent the risk of foreseeable harm to students, themselves or other
persons; and protecting students against the risk of harm which, in State education institutions,
aligns with a non-delegable duty of care.

DoE notes the findings and recommendations of the Royal Commission into Violence, Abuse,
Neglect and Exploitation of People with Disability, and the Royal Commission into Institutional
Responses to Child Sexual Abuse in relation to restrictive practices and corporal punishment.

Consultation with early childhood providers and advocates would also enable early childhood
stakeholders to share their views on the impacts of the proposed options on their sector.

Should you or officers of the QLRC wish to discuss this matter further, | invite you to contact

Executive Director, Policy and Legislation, on || | | I o by email
at . can also provide additional contacts across
DoE if required by the QLRC.

Thank you for contacting DoE about the review of particular defences of family and domestic
violence in the Criminal Code. | trust the information about DoE’s operations will be of use to
the review and | would appreciate being provided with updates on its progress.

Yours sincerely

SHARON SCHI
Director-General
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